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Richland, WA 99352i-

Dear Dr. Wogman:

I have reviewed your monthly report for the " Environmental Cleanup
Standards" (B-2216) for May, 1982, and have the following comments:

1) Your draft report, " Recommended Procedures for Measuring Radon
! Fluxes from Disposal Sites of Residual Radioactive Materials" (dated

May,1982) was reviewed and comments were forwarded to
Mr. James Young in a separate letter dated July 19, 1982.

2) The radon flux report should be included in the report " Recommended
Procedures for Identifying Properties that Require Remedial Action,

i and for Verifying that Remedial Action Has Been Successful" as
section four (4) in Part II " Radiological Surveys'.

J

j 3) Your Financial Statement for May,1982 was acceptable. ~

All other aspects of your May,1982 report were adequate. The actions
taken by this letter are considered to be within the scope of the current
contract (B_2216). No changes to costs or final delivery of contracted
products is authorized. Please notify me immediately if you
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believe this letter would result in changes or final delivery of
contracted products. These matters were discussed with J. Young (PNL) by
C. Flory (NRC) during a telephone conversation on July 26, 1982.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Claude A. Flory, Project Manager
Operating Facility Section II
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

cc: R. Perkins, PNL
P. O. Jackson, PNL
J. Young, PNL
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